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Hello
I’ve lived in Victoria Ward for over 30 years, im disappointed that with a period of time still open for submissions that you appear to have reached
conclusions -in particular with Victoria ward. The imbalance of population between Blundellsands and Victoria is for a local ward substantial -also
the size of each ward differs markedly.

The suggestion to take the ward boundary to Brooke Road is by far more logical than extending it eastward. The area of College Road is where
people from Blundellsands come to shop and meet up - Marine fc (in Victoria) is now a community hub from College Road right up to Hall Road.
The point of over representation for Victoria could be easily addressed with removing the area from the opposite Merchant Taylors up to and
including Brownmoor Lane into Manor Ward which it backs onto.

Having lived here for so long I would venture that my knowledge of the locality is greater and deeper than those from political organisations who
are solely interested in winning seats & many of whose members do not reside in the wards concerned. Sadly I know their submissions carry
more weight (please don’t deny it). But I hope on this one you will re-consider as it really is common sense.
One final thing , please change the names of many of the Wards in the Borough to ones more easily identifiable with their area . If you don’t live in
Victoria very few people will have a clue where it is and it’s the same for the likes of Church, Park ,Sudell, and the wards in Formby.

Thanks for reading
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